
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 
FOR B.PHARM AND PHARM-D STUDENTS 

G Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy, Hyderabad organized orientation programme for the 

newly admitted students for B.Pharm and Pharm-D courses on 6th September 2016. The 

programme was inaugurated by chief guest Mr. Anjaiah, Managing Director Teena 

Labs Limited, Hyderabad. The principal and faculty members introduced in brief about 

their experience and conveyed warm welcome to students and their parents. The chief 

guest of the programme highlighted various aspects of pharmaceutical development and 

its future prospectives. Pharma Flair News Letter-2016 was released by chief guest and 

Mrs. S Sravanthi (editorial member of news letter). Latter principal of the college 

explained about curriculum of courses, rules and regulations of the college and other 

precautionary measures to students. The programme was concluded by presenting 

memento to chief guest by Dr.B. Madhava Reddy and vote of thanks by Mrs. T Radhika. 

 


